

June 27, 2011



Sent on behalf of Joel Gordon, CCCECE President:

CCCECE Public Policy Committee is considering how we as an organization might best respond to this paper which came out yesterday. Your input is appreciated.

A message from Peggy Dodge:

I am hoping that some of you are familiar with the attached document and can share your responses with me.

I sit on an advisory committee to our local school superintendent and she has distributed this document for discussion at our next meeting. I have some strong reactions myself but really want to check myself with others whose opinions I respect.

Can you take a look at document and give me your opinions? Specifically, are the issues raised to be addressed accurate? What solutions would you propose to address those issues, if indeed they are accurate? Rather than only responding to the recommendations in the document, I am interested in other recommendations that you may have thought of.

Also, if anyone knows the current status of this document vis-a-vis the legislature or CDD, I'd love an update.

Thank you,

Peggy Dodge Coordinator, Early Childhood Education College of Marin 835 College Avenue Kentfield, CA 94904 415-485-9369